
 Medina Mustang Band Boosters 

 December 2, 2024 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:01pm 

 The minutes of the November meeting were read and reviewed by the attending 
 Boosters. A motion to accept the November minutes was made by Jeanine Farley and 
 seconded by Debbie Tompkins. The motion was carried. 

 Treasurer's Report - Diana Baker 
 ●  Beginning Balance October 31,2024 $64,115.95 
 ●  Expenses for the month of November $27,852.57 
 ●  Ending balance as of November 30,2024 $48,265.46 

 It was pointed out that The Ethanol Plant ordered over $20,000 in Scrip orders and 
 Diana has not deposited the check yet. 
 A motion to accept the November treasurer's report was made by Mindy Kenward and 
 seconded by Becky Rinker. The motion was carried. 

 Director's Report - Mr. Jaeger 

 ●  The Spring Trip is going to cost $300/person this year. That is due to excess 
 funds because we did not go on a trip last year. This will not necessarily be the 
 case in the future. Payment details to follow 

 ●  Winterguard  - Both programs have really good numbers. There is a tentative 
 schedule out now. 

 ●  We will be moving to Parent Square soon. We don't have a choice. 
 ●  Upcoming Events 

 ○  12/5 & 12/6 Wise Musical 
 ○  12/12 Wise Concert 
 ○  12/15 St. Mary's 
 ○  12/18 Jr. High Concert 
 ○  12/19 High School Concert 
 ○  2/1 Pizza Sale 
 ○  3/7 Basket Raffle 
 ○  3/8 Guard Home Show 
 ○  6/6 & 7 Sherburn 

 Transportation - Nick Hartman 
 ●    Nothing to report per Crystal Elliott 



 Uniforms - Jen Lenhart and Misty Reese 
 ●  Nothing to report per Crystal Elliott 

 Chaperone Chairperson - Mindy Kenward 
 ●  Email Mr. Jaeger if you are interested in chaperoning the Spring Trip. Adults cost 

 $300. 

 Publicity Chairs - Kathy Dreyfus and Janene Farley 
 ●  Everything is good 

 Student Accounts - Becky Rinker 
 ●  They will work on updates in January. 

 Script - Jen Lenhart 
 ●  No order for January 

 President's Report - Crystal Elliott 
 ●  Discount Cards are almost ready for the printer. They should be going this 

 weekend and will be handed out at concerts. 
 ●  We will be going over all of the fundraising in January. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:18pm. Motion made by Janene Farley and seconded 
 by Misty Rese. Motions was carried. 

 There were 18 boosters present. 

 Next meeting is January 6th, 2024 


